
 

 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2022\086 Pool Maintenance Further Update.docx 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular 086-2022 

 

                                                     05 October 2022 

 

   Dear Residents, 

 

Pool Maintenance: Further update: 

We have had the two hot water circulation pipes closed off with caps and have switched off the 
heat pumps to establish if this is where our leak is coming from. Unfortunately, this mean that 
the heat pumps will not be warming the pool water to the usual 28 degrees.    
 
Please bear with us for the next 24 hrs as we try to locate the cause of the leak.  Residents are 
still welcome to use the pool, but we ask that you please not remove the plastic bags around the 
plugs that were put in.   
 
Thank you, patience.  

 

Regards 

 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


